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Upcoming Meeting
Our Christmas Banquet is coming up on Monday, December 13, 2021.  Punch Table at 6 pm and serving begins  at 6:30 pm
at the Centerville High School Cafetorium.  Music by the Centerville Band Ensemble.  New members will be inducted.

Great Turnout For Christmas in Centerville
Good weather blessed the annual Christmas in Centerville Festival in Centerville on Saturday,
December 4.  The nighttime Christmas parade was a favorite of fans as it started at Maplewood
Park and proceeded south to Main Street and then east to 4 th Street.  Everyone said it was well
done and proceeded without a hitch.

Lots of people were seen walking the streets by the historic homes.  Thanks to technology they
were able to follow it on their phones.

Christmas in Centerville was not held last year due to Covid-19.                

Christmas Lighting Contest Winners Announced
Results  of  the  Lighting  Contest  judged  by  the  Centerville  Lions  were  announced  during  the  Christmas  in  Centerville
celebration on Saturday, December 4th.  First place for the Residential Division went to Gary Locke of 606 Locust Lane;  2 nd

place to Any Strain of 218 E. Main Street; 3 rd place to Tom Locke of 2720 Bryant Drive; and Greg White of 110 Willow Grove
Rd. was 4th.  In the Business Division, the Christian Church Fellowship Hall won 1st place with the Village Forager on East
Main St. 2nd place.  Amy Strain and the Christian Church Fellowship Center won first place awards last year.

Lions Hear About Model T Ford Museum in Richmond
Rachel Hughes, Executive Director of the Model T Ford Museum in Richmond spoke to the members and
guests at the Lions dinner meeting on November 22 at the Centerville Senior Centerville.

Rachel told the history of the Model T which Henry Ford invented and described the museum's operations.  The
museum was begun in 2007 by Jay Klehfoth and is located now at 309 N. 8th Street in Richmond.

The museum contains 42 Model T cars.  Hours are 10 am t9 4 pm Wednesday through Sunday.

Lions Continue to Serve
The Lions Club voted at the November 22nd meeting to donate $300 to the Centerville High School After Prom party to be
held in May at the Richmond Airport Hanger.  A donation of $300 was also given to the Lions Clubs Indiana State projects,
along with a $300 donation to the Lions International LCIF project to help others.  Richard Tincher and Vickie Chasteen were
guests.

During the coronavirus pandemic the club decided  to delay the Community Awards until the spring of 2022.  The date for the
event will be decided in February.  And the club says its planned community breakfasts will probably begin in February.
 

Upcoming Events
January 24:  Dinner meeting with program;  February 28 – Dinner meeting with  program

March 14 – Dinner meeting with program;  March 28 – Dinner meeting with program
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